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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

As a volunteer camp host I find your suggestion in eliminating the annual day pass ok.
Although if I read right we will need to check drivers licenses for out of state visitors.

Now the annual camping pass is a necessity for in state visitors 62 or older. It is needed for
cost of camping which can be high for seniors. Also for under 62 needed. Now also consider
offering reduced rates in camping for disabled vets who are 50% or more disabled.
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